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SPRING FLING 

Dear McKinney Families, 

We are excited to start planning for one of McKinney PAC’s 
biggest fundraisers for the year – the Spring Fair! We have 
tentatively booked Friday, May 29th as the date for the fair. 

The Spring Fair is a fun family event open to our students, 
families, neighbours and community. 

We are currently looking for parent volunteers to help with the 
Spring Fair. We require parent assistance with planning the 
event as well as helping out at the event. If you would like to 
volunteer or have any questions, please email us at:  

mckinneypac@gmail.com. 

Thank you to those parents who have previously expressed 
interest to help with PAC-related activities this school year. 
We will be contacting you shortly via email with opportunities 
to help with the Spring Fair. 

 

YOUR VOICE MATTERS? 

We are only as strong as our members and we are always looking for 
helpers and feedback.   
PAC anticipates making significant decisions on how to spend funds 
and donations at our upcoming meetings. 
  
If you have opinions and would like to be involved, we strongly en-
courage you to attend! 
 

Please join us at our next PAC meeting on February 27th  
at 6:30pm in the school library! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERS 

Chair …………….……….Jayne Kor 

Vice-Chair……..Jennifer Plattner 

Treasurer……....Eileen Fujimuro 

Secretary.……………..Sheila Baier 

Website…………...Cheryl Neufeld 

Hot Lunch...….Dora Groumoutis 

Fruit & Veggies……….Sunny Syh 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

February 13 

 Early Dismissal (11:50am) 
and Student Conferences 

 

February 14 

 Pro-D Day 

 

February 27 

 PAC Meeting 

 

March 11 

 Report Cards 
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